
Hello, 

I am writing to express my opposition to HB 
3362.  While I don’t mind paying taxes to 
support public services, I do oppose paying a 
tax on one item 
 to pay for other undefined “programs”.  Given 
the state of Oregon road maintenance and the 
needed repairs, including bridges, I feel HB 
3362 is wrong for Oregon.  Fund Oregon roads 
and bridges first.   

Please do not give this bill further 
consideration.   

Thank you! 

Ed Leader  

St. Helens, Oregon 


